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ACCESSING SPATIAL DATSETS FOR THE PREPARATION 

OF DRAFT LOCAL PROVISIONS SCHEDULES 

Purpose 

This information sheet is issued by the Department of Justice, Planning Policy Unit (PPU) to 

provide information to local government on accessing the spatial datasets on the Land 

Information System Tasmania (LIST) for the preparation of draft Local Provisions Schedules 

(LPSs). 

Accessing Spatial Datasets 

The PPU have made a number of spatial datasets available to support the preparation of draft 

LPSs.  They are: 

 Land Potentially Suitable for Agriculture Zone 

 Potential Agricultural Land Initial Analysis 

 Electricity Transmission Infrastructure Protection Code Overlays 

 Waterway and Coastal Protection Area Guidance Map 

 Future Coastal Refugia Area Guidance Map 

 State Road Casement 

These datasets are shared with councils via Land Tasmania’s secure HTTP download service. 

Councils already use this service to obtain updated LIST, TASMAP and TasWater GIS datasets 

that are provided on a regular basis to support the core business activities of councils.  The 

supporting files are made available in a folder called “PPU_Local_Provisions” under each of the 

council’s respective logins. 

Please contact the Service Delivery Team at Land Tasmania by email to: 

listhelp@dpipwe.tas.gov.au if you need any additional data or have difficulty accessing the layers. 

Where can I get more information? 

General information about the Tasmanian Planning Scheme and the preparation of draft LPSs can 

be found on the Department of Justice’s website. 

http://listdata.thelist.tas.gov.au/
mailto:listhelp@dpipwe.tas.gov.au
http://www.planningreform.tas.gov.au/home
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General enquiries on the available spatial datasets may be directed to:  

Planning Policy Unit 

Department of Justice  

GPO Box 825  HOBART  TAS  7001 

Ph (03) 6166 1429  

email  planning.unit@justice.tas.gov.au 

Guidance for the drafting of LPSs can be found on the Tasmanian Planning Commission’s website. 
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mailto:%20planning.unit@justice.tas.gov.au
http://www.planning.tas.gov.au/news/news_items/guidance_for_drafting_lps

